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STUDENT OF THE MONTHSTUDENT OF THE MONTH

Lewis Wilton

For all his continuous hard
work and growth throughout

his TKD journey... and the odd
cheeky comment that never

fails to make us chuckle😂
Well done, Lewis!!

Can you believe it’s May already? We’re nearly
halfway through 2024, but we’ve still got so much

left in store here at RPMAA. As per usual, this
newsletter will recap the previous month and look

ahead to upcoming events at the academy.

As our Blade Day earlier in the year
was such a success, we followed it up

in April with a specialised Karambit
seminar which went down a storm
with our members! We also had a

strong pre-Black Belt grading for our
Tae Kwon Do students, as well as our
latest Black Stripe Workshop. Outside
the academy, Mr. Hobson and Danny

Carter took a detour to an external
local dance and theatre club to run a

one-off self-defence workshop for
their members, who all enjoyed it

immensely.



all about may

Follow us at
facebook.com/rpmaa and

instagram.com/rpmaa/ 

Happy Birthday,
Master Perks!

The first notable event of May
is that we’re closed from
Saturday 4th May until

Monday 6th May for the May
Bank Holiday, so don’t turn
up on those days as you’ll
only be met with closed

shutters! In addition, we have
another TKD Black Stripe

workshop running on
Saturday 18th May, before we
close the following weekend
from Saturday 25th May to
Monday 27th May for the

Spring Bank Holiday. Finally,
on Friday 31st May, we have a
half-term Nerf party running

at 09:30am.

Key Dates:
4th - 6th May CLOSED
18th May - TKD Black
Stripe Workshop
25th- 27th May CLOSED
31st May - Half-term
Nerf Party 9:30am 


